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RE: Wayfinding Signage Survey 

Date: April 24, 2019 

Status: For Public Release  

Issued By: Libby Hodges, Planning and Development Director 

 

Background 

The City of North Augusta is working to revise our current wayfinding signage system. These signs are 

intended to provide public signage to important locations around North Augusta. 

The Planning and Development Department has developed an online survey for visitors, residents, and 

other interested parties. 

If you would like a paper copy to complete, please contact the Planning Department at 

planning@northaugusta.net or (803) 441-4221. 

 

The survey is available here: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CONAWayfinding 

 

Or scan this QR Code: 

 

 

Resources for Additional Information: Planning and Development Department, www.northaugusta.net, 

planning@northaugusta.net or (803) 441-4221. 
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